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Submission 

 

1. Please provide your views on the proposal, including any objections or suggested 

revisions 
 
Community Electricity supports the Rule Change Proposal on the grounds that the proposed 
amendments implement the user-pays principle and clarifies the requirements for a 
successful application.   

 

2. Please provide an assessment, whether the change will better facilitate the 

achievement of the Market Objectives 
 
Community considers that the Rule Change will: 


